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Craig, Sondra

From: Terri Rudolph Monnett <tlrudolph@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, August 4, 2025 4:02 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: City bubblers

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Good afternoon, 
 
I hope the city council votes to keep the La Crosse bubblers in operation.  Hopefully, our bubblers can operate as well 
as ADA accessible fountains. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Terri 
 
Terri Rudolph Monnett  
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